At the fourth annual business meeting of the American
Indian Ethnohistorical Conference, at Columbus, Ohic, on
November 3, 1956, it was voted to raise the annual dues
of the Conference to $3.50, and to discontinue the practice

of offering subscriptibns, only, to Ethnohistory, We are

accerdingly billing you at this new rate. Payment of dues
entitles you to membership in AIEC, to the four numbers of

Ethnohistory for 1957, to the AIEC Newsletter and to notices

of AIEC meetings.
The increase in dues will be used to print more material

in Ethnohistcry, to provide for an Index at the end of the

next volume, and to effect some necessary changes in the

format of the Jjournal,



